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27th February 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 

RE:   Year 12  UCAS Discovery London 2024 Event   
         Tuesday 19th March 2024  9:30am to 11:30am  
 

To help develop your son/daughter’s understanding of their potential future career path we have arranged 
a visit to UCAS Discovery London 2024 event at Excel in London. 
 

The event is on Tuesday 19th March 2024 between 9:30am to 11:30am. The students will enhance their 
learning of opportunities available to them Post 16 education. Students will have the opportunity to put 
their questions to the UK's leading universities and compare their options side by side, all under one roof.  
 

Students will make their own way to the Excel in London by public transport and will meet me outside from 
9:15am. Your son/daughter should be home by 12.30pm, unless they choose to do something else 
afterwards locally, which should be discussed with you beforehand. I will be in attendance at Excel for the 
duration of the event. 
 

There is no cost to this event. Students will need an Oyster card or debit/credit card to enable them to 
travel on buses and tubes. The trip will be fully risk assessed. 

Students with allergies, asthma or medications must be clearly stated. If your child suffers from Asthma 
or requires an Epipen (x2), please ensure that the appropriate medication/inhaler is provided otherwise 
they will not be allowed on the trip. If your child no longer requires their inhaler/Epipen, but still appears 
on our medical records, please contact the Welfare Office to amend your child’s records (medical evidence 
must be provided prior to the trip). 
 
Please ensure you complete and sign the attached Parent Consent Form and return it to Mrs Bhogal no 
later than 5th March 2024.  If your son/daughter chooses not to go to the event then they must be in school 
as normal.  
 
Students are not expected to return to school. However, for Period 6 and Period 7 the Subject Teachers 
will be uploading work on Google Classroom for their timetabled lessons and the students are expected 
to complete the set tasks at home during the afternoon.  
 

Please do not hesitate to contact me via the school office if you have any further queries. 
 

Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs J Heer  
Progress Leader - Year 12 
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